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1. Saint Paul School of Theology has no student organizations with off-campus locations. As such, the 

school is exempt from reporting off-campus crimes.  

2. On an annual basis, SPST will include in the Annual Security and Safety Reports for each campus the 

following statement: 

“Saint Paul School of Theology student organizations do not maintain any off-campus locations.” 

3. This policy will be reviewed annually, in the summer, to assess if any off-campus locations have been 

established. 


